
Hello, 
 
I would like to voice my concern and say that I oppose the public space use bylaw. This 
proposition will only make the lives of our unhoused community harder. We are supposed 
to care for them. Please invest in affordable housing.  
 
Thank you, 
Natasha Sawatzky 
UoG Alumni and Guelph Resident 

 Wilson St 
 




